Ops Working Group 23 Resolutions

RESOLUTION 23.1: The OpsWG thanks Knut Olsen for his service as head of the US NGO and his
contributions to the OpsWG.

RESOLUTION 23.2: The OpsWG appreciates the work by Nancy Levenson and Bernadette Rodgers
in establishing the Users Committee for Gemini.

RESOLUTION 23.3: The OpsWG congratulates the Software Group on the rapid and successful
deployment of new and improved Phase 1 and 2 tools for 2012B.

RESOLUTION 23.4: The OpsWG recommends that ITAC move to holding all its meetings by
videoconference.

RESOLUTION 23.5: The OpsWG recommends that priority be given in 2013A Gemini South
Engineering time to FLAMINGOS-2 commissioning over GPl deployment.

RESOLUTION 23.6: The OpsWG endorses an initial 100% overhead on GeMS observations in
2013A.

RESOLUTION 23.7: The OpsWG acknowledges the immense contribution of the United Kingdom,
and the UK NGO in particular, to the Gemini Observatory and looks forward to maintaining close
links to the UK community outside of the partnership.



